
I appreciate this is a little early in the term however with a busy few months ahead I wanted 

to make sure we gave ourselves enough time for the this very important mission… 

 

This is your mission if you 

choose to accept it….  

 

At the end of each school year in Llanfechain 

Primary School we hold a celebration evening. This 

year it will be held on Tuesday 15th July.   

On the evening, a presentation will be given filled with photos of the past year. At the end of 

the presentation, we have a tribute to our leaving year 6 pupils. This is where your mission 

comes in…. 

Part of the tribute includes pictures of the year 6 children from their past! These can range 

from baby photos to holiday photos, embarrassing photos to cute photos! Any that you think 

would be appropriate for the presentation. I usually try to have ten slides per pupil so 

anything from 10 to 25 photos, though I appreciate it can be tricky to choose, however I 

can’t always fit every photo in if it goes over the maximum number. In the past some parents 

have asked me to choose, which I can do, however if there are certain photos you want in and 

don’t mind with others please make that clear.  

If possible, please send the pictures to school as soon as you can and at the latest by the 

end of June. They can be sent in envelopes or via email, I’ve had them via dropbox before 

too. I don’t mind at all. A USB may work though our school laptops aren’t always able to read 

them. All images will be kept on either a password protected computer or in a locked filing 

cabinet. Furthermore, after the presentation the images will not be kept they will either be 

deleted or returned. My email is mill-evans1@hwbcymru.net   

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns.  

If you do not wish your child/ren to be part of this, then please let me know. It as become 

quite a tradition (over a decade now!) but I wouldn’t want anyone to feel forced to take part. 

Whoever wants to is more than welcome!  

Though many of the children, who have been to the evening in the past, may suspect 

something I still try to keep it a secret!  

 

Good look with your mission!  

 

Thank you! Agent Mills 😉  
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